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Reminders & Dates for your Diary 

 

Remaining dates for 2023   
  

November     

  

6th - Monday casual playing, Civic Club  

  

20th - Monday casual playing, Civic Club   

  

25th – Gathering at Claire’s to finish off the year.  

  

  

50th Anniversary Year  
  
  

Government House  

  

On the 17th of October we were honoured by a reception at Government House in recognition 

of this important milestone and the importance of our Society to the community.  Four of our 

members played music by Lambranzi at the reception which was hugely appreciated by the 

Governor and attendees.  

  

  



  

  

 
 

 
 

  

Snapshots from Government House 17th October 2023 

  

   

The Concert  

  

Well, what a year concluding with a fantastic 50th Anniversary Concert in the beautiful Hobart 

Town Hall on the 29th of October.  Some exciting music had been chosen by our five 

conductors and it was wonderful to have Christine Lucerne able to join us to play and 

conduct.  Huge congratulations to all involved in making this such a special event and so nice 

to also have GuitarScape join us in Concert.  

  

Comments from some of the audience:  

  

“Loved the concert, and so did the rest of the audience.  Every note and flicker of humour.  

Congratulations to you all”.  

  

“Congratulations on the success of the concert, you must be pleased with the outcome”.  

             

               



  

“Fantastic concert and in a perfect venue, loved every minute of the music, congratulations to 

all”.  

  

“Wow, I didn’t know recorders could sound that good, most enjoyable”.  

  

  

  

  

  

  
  

        



  
  

    
  

  
  

  

50th Anniversary Concert – 29th October 2023 Hobart Town Hall  

 

 

Watch this space for what is on the calendar for 2024.  
  
  
  
  

  

      

                                   

                           



Subscriptions are now overdue for 2023  
  

Fees are as follows:  Under 18 $30, Concession $55, Full member $65  

  

Please pay by bank deposit:  

Westpac  

BSB: 037014  

Account: 266570  

  

Library News  
  
Our library has finally undergone a total stocktake, filing cabinets have been moved and 

music is now in alphabetical order within each of the number of parts.  A new Loan Book will 

also be available from the start of 2024 with all music and or instruments to be checked in 

and out by the Librarian.  (At the moment this is Carol).  

  

Interesting Recordings  
  

  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RSdrqyHI5MY  

  

Psalm 33 (excerpt from "Der Fluyten Lust-Hof", Amsterdam 1644) Alexis KOSSENKO : flute 
Tenor Renaissance recorder in maple after Claude Rafi (Lyon, ca.1550) made by Francesco Li 

Virghi  

  

https://www.facebook.com/watch?v=801838205008394   

  

James Howard Youngs multitrack of the Scherzo from Beethoven’s 9th Symphony for 

Recorder Orchestra played by one player.  
  


